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Luxury event entertainment 

Pricing and booking information 

Thank you for your interest in booking 96k for your event! When you book our group, you 
can be assured that your experience will be a memorable one and that you will receive the 
highest quality of musicianship in the Southeast. All of our team are professional musicians 
with decades of combined experience in the live events industry. You will also be booking a 
group that holds fair wages and equity for all as a core tenet - so you can know that your 
vendors are being treated well.  

Below is a breakdown of our basic package. Please know - we can make any experience you 
wish for become a reality! If you have any requests for additional equipment, lighting, 
musicians, or anything else, please let us know and we will work with you to generate a 
custom quote for you based on competitive pricing and fair wages.  

We use dynamic pricing, and rates may rise slightly during wedding season, contingent 
upon several factors. We will be clear and communicative with any changes before a 
deposit is secured, and will not raise our rates once we are booked.  

Wedding Package - $8000 base rate (50% due at booking, 50% due on day of event) 

• Full 10-piece band, including Male and Female vocalists, Guitars, Bass, Piano/Keyboards, 
Drums, Percussion, and Horn Section, plus an Audio Engineer. 

• 3 hour party set, plus at least two 20 minute breaks; in addition to up to 4 special dances.  

• MC’ing duties can be covered by our team during your reception, or we can leave a 
microphone on for you to have one of your guests speak! 

• Complete control over your setlist - want your party to be Hip-Hop Heaven? Pop Paradise? 
Top 40s fun? We can make it happen! Any reasonable requests will be accommodated for 
your setlist. 

• Lighting equipment and Sound Equipment, including moving lights, static lights, haze, 
and a P.A. System. We use in-ear monitors to keep stage volume to a controllable level. If 
you have any special requests for audio or lighting, please let our team know! 

• Additional packages can be added for cocktail hour, ceremony music, after-party, or any 
other reasonable requests!  This isn’t just limited to our ten piece band - for example, if 
you want a String Quartet for your ceremony or a Jazz Saxophonist for cocktail hour, we 
can make it happen! 

• Our team is made up of operational professionals. We will work with you and/or your 
planner through the entire process to ensure everything is to your exact standards. 

• 96k is based in Atlanta, GA. All events within the Atlanta Metropolitan area as defined by 
the Atlanta Regional Commission  will not incur a travel fee. Outside of this area, we will 
happily travel to you, but will generate a custom quote based on miles, hours, and 
potential accommodations. No venue is too close or too far!

(404) 981-3937 96kevents.com booking@96kevents.com


